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February 14, 1984

MEMORANDUM FOR: R. Keith Christopher, Director, Office of Investigation
Field Office, Region I

FROM: Thomas E. Murley, Regional Administrator, RI

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO MEMORANDUM, CHRISTOPHER TO MURLEY, DATED
FEBRUARY 8,1984, REGARDING OI:RI INVESTIGATION -

CONCERNING THE BETA AND RHR REPORTS

Don Caphton contacted cognizant Region I personnel and others in an effort to
identify the individual or individuals who may have made the statement of
concern to Hugh Thompson. No one contacted recalls making the statement or
one like like it. Further, no one remembers the licensee or authors of the
RHR and BETA reports making the alleged statement. I am attaching for your
information and use a memorandum concerning the work done by Don Caphton
during the attempted resolution of the matter.

Please feel free to interview any Regiun I staff members on this subject if
you feel the need to follow up this issue for your investigation.

<-

Thomas E. Murley
Regional Administrator

Enclosure:
As stated
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